
What a fantastic start to the new year! Your children have returned with an 
enthusiasm for learning and have been showcasing excellent progress across the 
curriculum. They’ve been enjoying books such as The Enormous Turnip, Supertato and A 
Walk in London. 

The ‘Quiet Castle’ has been open at lunch times and has been a huge hit! Children are 
enjoying having the option to read a book for pleasure and/or expressing themselves in 
the creative corner. 

This month, we have the school chicks arriving in year 2 so keep 
a look out for some egg-citing chick updates! 

Best wishes,                                                                                                 
Mrs Webb and Mrs Pinto 

February 

W/C 3rd February -  Parent Meetings (invite and request only) 

Tuesday 11th February - Safer Internet Day 

Wednesday 12th February - Year R Stay and Play  

Thursday 13th February - Year 1 and 2 Police Assembly  

Friday 14th February - Last Day of School 

Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February - Half Term 

W/C 24th February - British Values Week 

Reading At Home 

We would like to say thank you for the fantastic engagement we 
are seeing in your children’s reading records and, therefore, the 
brilliant progress we are seeing in class!  

Reading is a fundamental skill that not only allows children to 
access the wider curriculum, but also helps them to develop 
crucial empathy skills, improves focus and memory and vastly 
improves their communication. 

Please continue to record your reads in your child’s reading record 
books - even if it a book you have chosen to select together for 
fun. We love hearing about books that have caught their interest 
to help shape our library and outdoor reading area! 

Safer Internet Day is 
a fantastic 
opportunity to have a 
conversation with 
children about using 
the internet safely, 
responsibly and 

positively. Whether you are a parent, grandparent, foster 
carer, aunt, uncle or older sibling – we can all play a role in 
empowering children to enjoy their time online!  

This year, the UK Safer Internet Centre is particularly 
focusing on the role of images and videos in young people’s 
lives and has provided some conversation starters to help 
you talk about these issues with children.  

Make Every Minute 
Meaningful 



Local Services 
 
Take a look at the Get Togethers and other events being run this 
February by the Hampshire Parent Carer Network.  
 
Our Get Togethers: Pop in for a cuppa and a chat with other 
parent carers who get it. Run by parent representatives, for parent 
carers - no pressure, just understanding. We invite services such as 
SENDIASS and others along to offer individual support and advice 
when you need it. 
 
Making Change Happen: We gather feedback from our Get 
Togethers and other parent carer interactions to share in our 
meetings with Health, Hampshire County Council, and Social Care 

services. This ensures your experiences help shape how services work for families like 
yours. 

 

 

Viv Dawes has 25 years of experience providing neuro affirming services to neurodivergent 
people, parent carers, and young people. As a late-diagnosed autistic and ADHD individual, 
Viv is the author of several books, including two focused on autistic burnout. Viv is 
passionate about promoting neurodiversity acceptance and helping families and young people 
better understand and navigate neurodivergent experiences. 



 



 



 


